
Dear Committee Secretary. 
 
I am writing to you about my concern for young people drinking to excess.  This can set a 
pattern in life 
which is governed by addiction and is a very real tragedy, for all concerned.  The spate of 
advertising targeting young people which 
connects alcohol with success, fun, sex, and all the "good" things of life, needs to be 
restricted and our young people protected 
from such advertising.  Please listen to reason and support this bill. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
N.E. Attwood 
 
15.3.08. 
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